
Spirit Airlines Resumes Nonstop Service

Spirit Airlines is resuming its popular summer seasonal service between Fort Lauderdale and Kingston, Jamaica on May
10, 2013.

 The nonstop service will operate four days per week on Tuesdays, Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays, and offers
connecting service to/from New York LaGuardia and other large U.S. markets.
 
 &ldquo;Spirit's ultra low fares and optional add-ons provide customers a total price that's tough to beat to and from
Jamaica this summer,&rdquo; says Spirit's Chief Marketing Officer Barry Biffle. 
 
 &ldquo;NMIA Airports Limited (NMIAL) welcomes the return of Spirit Airlines to Kingston to serve the air transportation
needs of many Jamaicans and visitors who travel daily to and from Jamaica's capital city,&rdquo; said Alfred Mcdonald,
Airports Authority of Jamaica. &ldquo;We regard this announcement by Spirit as very timely in maintaining the capacity
on the route and anticipate excellent service, as well as great options that cater to the varying needs of passengers, at
affordable prices. NMIA is committed to providing a world class airport with a uniquely Jamaican flare and will no doubt
facilitate the smooth operation of Spirit at the Norman  Manley International  Airport. We look forward to Spirit's ongoing,
scheduled service.&rdquo;
 
 Customers can check out the ultra low fares offered every day at www.spirit.com and also sign up to receive email alerts
on Spirit&rsquo;s deals and offers.
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